
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

RELEASE OF RESULTS OF AUGUST 2024 REGISTRATION EXAMINATIONS  

 

The Pharmacy and Medicines Regulatory Authority (PMRA) is pleased to 

announce release of results of registration examinations for pharmacists, 

pharmacy technologists and pharmacy assistants which were administered on 1st 

and 2nd August, 2024.  

Candidates who sat for the examinations are advised to collect their results 

letters from PMRA offices.  

PMRA is further reminding all registered pharmacy personnel that Section 26 (2) 

of the PMRA Act No. 9 of 2019 provides that a person registered under section 25 

of the Act shall not be allowed to practice without a practicing licence issued at a 

fee by the Authority. This implies that to practice pharmacy in Malawi, both new 

and old registrants are supposed to apply for a practicing licence. 

Application form for the practicing license is available for download on the 

following link: Application Form for Practicing License or on request at PMRA 

Reception.  

For further enquiries, please contact PMRA on 088 1 182 327 / 099 9 708 450 

or email at info@pmra.mw during normal working hours. 

 

 

 

 

Mphatso Kawaye 

DIRECTOR GENERAL 

2nd September, 2024 

https://www.pmra.mw/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/Application-for-a-practicing-licence-and-retention-of-name-on-register-Personnel.pdf

